Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/27/2022 9:42:09 PM
First name: Melissa

Last name: Coriell

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Ms. Jackson:

Public participation is crucial to the NEPA process; please extend the time for public comment on the Stibnite
Gold Project Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement from the current 75 days to 120 days so that more
people can meaningfully participate in the process. It's discouraging that the public must try to balance their work
lives, time with family during the holidays, and now this very important project in such a short amount of time. |
urge you to provide additional days so that we can do our best work in providing substantive, meaningful
comments that matter.

I wish you well in the New Year.
Sincerely,

Melissa Coriell
MccCall, Idaho



